
From: Karen Giles 

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 12:05 PM 

Subject: Changes Approved at the May 8, 2013 Board of Manager’s Meeting 

Attachments: 13th Annual Administration Meeting Invitation 2013.pdf; 2013 Board of Managers Actions 

for 2013-2014 05-15-13.pdf; Egyptian Master Rates 9-1-13.pdf 

 

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 
Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you 
received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and 
contact Krista Gotto at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to 
update the contact information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 
Attached is a memo detailing the changes that were approved at the May 8, 
2013 meeting. It is important the membership is aware of the upcoming 
changes, benefit enhancements, and additional programs that may benefit 
them. We will also highlight the changes in the upcoming edition of the 
Summer newsletter which we expect to send this afternoon or tomorrow. As 
always, we request you distribute the newsletter to your membership and/or 
make them aware the newsletter is available on www.egtrust.org. 
 
The following documents are attached: 
 

•         Memo detailing the approved changes for the upcoming school year 

•         Revised rates effective September 1, 2013 

•         Invitation to the 13th Annual Administration meetings July 31st – August 
2nd 

o   If you have not yet made your reservation for the upcoming 
meetings, please do so by completing the attached invitation.  

 
Keep in mind, all email correspondence to participating employer groups is 
also accessible to you (within 24 hours of the send date and time) on the 
secure side of the Egyptian Trust website. Login to the secure side of the site 
using your username and password. If you need a password for the secure site 
please contact Krista Gotto at krista.gotto@meritain.com. 
 
Thank you and have a good day. 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 9, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 

karen.giles@meritain.com 
 

 


